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Thank you to the AANA Board for bestowing me the prestigious Agatha Hodgins Award. I am 
deeply indebted to all of you who have contributed to my journey and accomplishments. I 
am truly overwhelmed. 

Thank you to my colleagues Wilma Gillis, Louise Hershkowitz, Dr. Ladan Eshkevari, and 
Evan Koch for submitting the application for this award. I must acknowledge my family for 
their unwavering support: my parents (not with us today), my husband Dale, my children 
Tom, Lori, Jen, and Serge, my brothers and sisters, and my grandchildren for always 
encouraging me to live my dream and understanding when I have not been there at times. 
Thank you! 

Thank you to Dr. Wynne Waugaman and Jack Norris, whose mentorship and guidance have 
been invaluable in shaping me into the best CRNA at The Ohio State University and 
launching my career. 

 A special thank you to all the AANA Staff for their unwavering faith and confidence in hiring 
a young CRNA who was not widely known. It has been a privilege to work with our 
incredible staff and leaders to serve our profession for the past 36+ years.! 

I have had the joy of working with many of you, and I hope that I have been a light of 
encouragement, excitement, and challenge. My goal has always been to inspire and uplift 
you, to help you become better than I could ever be, and to contribute to the future growth 
of our profession.  I humbly accept this most prestigious award. Thank you. 

 


